EMMANUEL HOSPITAL ASSOCIATION

808/92 DEEPALI BUILDING, NEHRU PLACE, NEW DELHI - 110019



Tel.: +011 40583747 / 40583967 | email: centraloffice@eha-health.org | web: www.eha-health.org

03 January 2022

Dear Partners,

New Year greetings from EHA.

We thank God for His goodness and mercies towards us as an Orgnaization.

On Saturday 1st January, we received news that the FC registration of both EHA and Herbertpur Christian Hospital had ceased on 31 December 2021, along with about 6000+ other institutions, with no reason given.

On Sunday 2nd January, this was rectified and the FC registration of both EHA and Herbertpur Christian Hospital along with 81 other organizations has been restored and as of now is valid until 31 March 2022.

We thank God for this extension of FC registration.

We thank each partner for their continued support and prayers and pray for God's blessings on you, your families and work.

Warm regards

For Dr Saira Paulose

Executive Director